
23rd June 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians 

 

CLASS 2 VISIT TO MARAZION BEACH –THURSDAY 1ST JULY 

 

This term we have been learning all about holidays and the seaside. As part of this, we are 

planning to visit Marazion next Thursday for the day.  

 

We will spend some time on the beach playing games and creating 

sand art.  We will also walk across to Marazion Marshes where 

hopefully we will be able to spot some wildlife. 

 

We will travel in the school minibuses to Marazion, leaving at 

9.30 and returning by the usual going home time. Please can the 

children wear their home clothes that will be suitable for the beach, including a sun hat. We 

will not be going swimming, so there is no need to send in swimming costumes, but we may just 

dip our toes in the sea!  Please apply sun cream to your child before school and send them in 

with some more to reapply during the day if required. 

 

Children will need to bring plenty of water to drink as well as a packed lunch. You are welcome 

to send a packed lunch from home, or alternatively order a school packed lunch from Aspens.  

(Please make sure you change your child’s meal choice on the Aspens Select website for this 

day).  

 

This trip will be covered by the ‘Out and About’ permission form you signed earlier in the year.  

However, if you have any questions concerning the outing, I will be happy to speak with you in 

the playground either before or after school. 

 

With best wishes 

 

Elizabeth Nidds 

Class 2 Teacher 

 


